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August 30, 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

In the spring, your child participated in the Partnership for Assessment of Readiness for College and Careers (PARCC) tests 

to measure his or her academic progress with the New Jersey Student Learning Standards. Evaluating the results from 

PARCC testing can be a helpful tool in measuring your child’s success in school, and it is just one of the many ways your 

child’s teachers and administrators can determine whether he or she is on track to being college-and career-ready. New 

Jersey has had statewide tests for decades, and they have served as a small, but important part of assessing our students’ 

annual progress. 

This year’s scores are being returned much sooner to schools and parents. The faster turnaround gives educators a greater 

opportunity to use the results to tailor classroom instruction to support individual students.  

There will be a presentation of the district test scores at our next Board of Education meeting held on Tuesday, September 

18, 2018 at 7:00 pm at School No. 1.  We hope you will join us, as we are eager to share with you the significant gains our 

district has made.  Enclosed, you are receiving an individual score report in each subject that your child was enrolled in for 

English Language Arts and Mathematics.  A written explanation indicates where your child is doing well and where he or 

she may need additional help. There are also charts and graphics that show you how well your student is performing in 

relation to the New Jersey Student Learning Standards (www.state.nj.us/education/cccs/), and how your student’s 

performance compares to other students in his or her school, district, and state.  

For more information about your child’s Individual Student Report, you can visit UnderstandTheScore.org. Additional 

resources to help support your child can be found on the NJDOE website (www.state.nj.us/education/). 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Best, 

 

Tracey Marinelli 

Superintendent  

Tracey Marinelli 
Superintendent of Schools 
973-256-1034 
tmarinelli@lfschools.org 
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